TOWN OF EATON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03832 EVANS MEMORIAL BUILDING BOARD OF SELECTMEN

February 9, 2023

A Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen took place on Thursday, February 9, 2023 at the Evans Memorial Building. Present were Joyce Blue, Dick Fortin and Ed Reilly. The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.

Signature items included the Ambulance Contract with Action Ambulance and a letter to the NH Heritage Bureau.

The Board spoke with Robin Nuccio about the Deputy Town Clerk position.

The Board reviewed and amended the operating budget to allow for a part-time assistant to cover the Planning and Zoning Boards.

Dick Fortin made a motion, seconded by Ed Reilly, to adjourn the meeting. Motion unanimously carried. The meeting adjourned at 2:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Lianne Boelzner
Lianne Boelzner